
Alexandra Park and Palace Advisory Committee – 3 July 2007 
 
Item 10 – Heritage Lottery Funded Landscape Development Project Update   
 
RESOLVED  
 
That the Alexandra Palace and Park Board be requested to consider the 
decision of the Advisory Committee of 3 July 2007 in respect of the Heritage 
Lottery Funded Landscape Development Project Update  when deliberating at 
the meeting of the Board on 17 July 2007:    
 
i. that the Alexandra Palace and Park Board be requested as a 

matter of urgency to ask TfL and LUC to find a way of 
maintaining the former bus stop at the eastern up side of 
Alexandra Palace Way, and as close as possible to its present 
location; and 

ii. that the Alexandra Palace and Park Board be requested as a 
matter of urgency to look at the possibility of funding for 
improved signage in and around the Park, and in the areas 
surrounding the Park’s perimeter as there was general overall 
lack of indication signage that a park was there. 

 
Item 13  –Any other business 
 
RESOLVED  
 
That the Alexandra Palace and Park Board be requested to consider the 
decision of the Advisory Committee of 3 July 2007 in respect of a matter 
raised under any other business,  when deliberating at the meeting of the 
Board on 17 July 2007: 

 
That this Committee formally requests the Trustees to the Alexandra Palace 
and Park Board to ensure that this Committee will be formally consulted 
during the development of the Palace.  
 


